

ST JAMES CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL. HEBBURN

5th September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

SATs Boot Camp

Our Year 6 pupils have been working incredibly hard during their first few weeks back at school and the children have already been introduced to some past SATs-style questions. This is to give them an early insight as to how the assessments are presented and to show them that SATs are not so scary after all! I am very proud of the resilience that the children have shown and everyone has tried their hardest, which is all we can ever ask for.

Alongside your child's weekly homework, they will also have online access to an incredible revision tool called 'SATs Boot Camp.' This can be accessed on any electronic device and the website link is: www.yearsix.co.uk

Your child has been shown how to log in to their account at school and their login details are written at the top of this letter. I ask that you make note of their details as it is a resource which your child will be using regularly throughout the year.

SATs Boot Camp records your child's progress and highlights which areas of Maths and Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar that they may be finding tricky. Children's progress will also be closely monitored in school and children will be rewarded for how regularly they engage with SATs Boot Camp and how much progress they make.

The children have got off to a wonderful start during their final year at St James and I know their hard work and determination to succeed will continue.

If you have any queries then please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Kind regards,

Mrs Hayden (Year 6 class teacher)

Mrs Francesca Heslop Headteacher BSc (Hons) P.G.C.E. Email: info@stjameshebburn.co.uk Tel: 0191 4832672 Solway Road, Hebburn NE31 2BP









